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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to Terrigal High School!  It is with great pleasure that I invite you and your child to take part in our 

Orientation Program. This program is for students beginning in Year 7 2020.  This is a very exciting time for 

both yourself and your child and the aim of this program is to make the transition from primary school to 

secondary school as smooth and as enjoyable as possible.  At Terrigal High School, we have great teachers, 

facilities and programs and we would like you and your child to experience them before they begin Year 7. 

 

At Terrigal High School we have a commitment to working as closely as possible with our students and 

parents.  We have already been planning with teachers from our partner primary schools to ensure that we 

get to know the students and their parents before they enter Year 7. 

 

Terrigal High School has a very successful Orientation Program which includes important information for the 

parents.  We would like to extend an invitation for you and your child to attend the following sessions at 

Terrigal High School: 

 

Wednesday 28th August  Parent Orientation Evening - 7pm 

This evening will provide parents with information and resources to fully 

support their child’s transition into Terrigal High School. 

 

Terms 3 and 4 2019   Taster Lessons 

Students will be informed of dates and times at their respective primary 

schools.  These lessons will allow students to experience and engage in a 

variety of lessons designed to support your child’s transition into high school. 

 

Tuesday 3rd December  Year 6 to 7 Orientation Day 

 

     

We look forward to working closely with you and your child as together we build positive relationships and 

strong partnerships to best prepare your child for their exciting move into secondary school at Terrigal High 

School.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either Mr Andy Yates (Head Teacher 

Wellbeing) or Mr Brett Marchant (Deputy Principal). 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Jenny Bennett                 Mr Brett Marchant                             Mr Andy Yates 

 

 

Rel. Principal                            Deputy Principal                                 Head Teacher Wellbeing 


